MOIRA MULRONEY, ESO. Ward 5

President

JACK LARKIN, ESQ. Ward 1 Vice President

MAGGY MYERS Ward 2 **ANNAMARIE JONES** Ward 3 LISA BOROWSKI Ward 4 JAKE ABEL Ward 6 **SEAN FARHY** Ward 7



RADNOR TOWNSHIP 301 IVEN AVENUE WAYNE, PENNSYLVANIA 19087-5297

Phone (610) 688-5600 Fax (610) 971-0450 www.radnor.com

WILLIAM M. WHITE

Township Manager Township Secretary

JOHN B. RICE, ESQ. Solicitor

KEN FROHLICH Treasurer

Radnor Township Parks & Recreation Department Announces The Fall Harvest & Great Pumpkin Patch Event!

September 9, 2022

Dear Radnor Township Neighbors,

I would like to take an opportunity to tell you about an exciting event that is returning to the Willows Park known as the 10th Annual Fall Harvest & Great Pumpkin Patch! This event will take place on Sunday, October 2nd, 2022 from 1:00 PM to 4:00 PM. The rain date is Sunday, October 9th, 2022.

The park will be closed to the public on the event day starting at 6:00 AM to prepare for the event.

Willows Park Location:



ALL PUBLIC PARKING WILL TAKE PLACE AT THE WILLOWS ENTRANCE*: *Subject to change upon park conditions

Radnor Police Department will be assisting with event parking. You must enter the event through The Willows entrance, where you will be directed to the event parking areas located inside the entrance. Please follow signage to the picnic grove upon parking.

Please be aware of heavy traffic in and around the area on the day of the event between 12:00 and 5:00 PM and allow extra time to get to the park for the event.

You can contact the Recreation Department with questions at 610-688-5600.

Participate in this great event! - We invite and encourage you to take part in this event - it's a great opportunity to interact with other members of the community and enjoy your local park! Join us at the Willows Park for wonderful autumn-themed activities to get everyone in the fall spirit! Activities will include pumpkin picking, tractor rides, balloon twisting, hayrides, an inflatable corn maze, refreshments, and more!

IMPORTANT INFORMATION FOR 2022! Large pumpkins will be available to Radnor Township residents only. Registration required in advance at: www.radnor.com/pumpkinpatch. One large pumpkin per family. Available on a first come, first serve basis.

This event for Radnor Township families, is free to enter, and features free and nominally priced activities. The 2022 Fall Harvest & Great Pumpkin Patch Event is presented by Main Line Health. We would like to thank our additional sponsors: Harmelin Media, Farmers Insurance - Justin Pradel, Farryn Electric, Grim, Biehn, & Thatcher, and Gallagher.

Thank you for taking the time to review this information and I hope this notice helps to inform you in advance about the event. If you have any questions, please don't hesitate to contact me at 610-688-5600, x 141 or reach out to me by email at tcohen@radnor.org. Radnor Township is looking forward to delivering a successful 10th Annual Fall Harvest & *Great Pumpkin Patch* and we hope to see you there!

Sincerely,

Tammy S. Collen

Director of Parks & Recreation Department